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The 2024 election is a stark indicator of the uphill battle that exists for consumer rights, workers rights,
and basic civil rights. Even before this election the public couldn’t get a fair shake, with simple things like
the minimum wage not moving in 20 years and insurance “reform” that’s been 10 years of the status quo.

Now with as big of a red wave as the US received we are not even sure if the public will exists for post-
capitalism ideals. Nevertheless, we’re going to try. A small group will attempt to form a new political
party for those who value fair dealing, since neither major party seems terribly interested in these things.

Some examples of unfair dealing include:
* Gig delivery/rideshare/etc companies not giving refunds when the customer is not at fault
* Terms/conditions agreements with no responsibility for corporations, no protection for consumers
* Job advertisements that do not accurately reflect compensation and requirements
Many notable groups have been championing these causes for years. We do not seek to usurp any other
group’s base. Quite the opposite, our idea is to uphold all of these groups and see if we can somehow
work together. Lately a consensus is becoming harder to ignore, the consensus that capitalism has tipped
the scales into unsustainable territory. Unions and immigration have some interests that intersect: fair

working conditions. Let’s work together.

To that end the incoming administration has given our small group a cornucopia of ideas and we’re going
to set about arranging a mock-up. We will keep posted here as the concept fills out.

Although the project is not open to the pubic we would love to collaborate about first steps.
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Interested parties please reach out to contact@postcapitalismparty.org.
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